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Two days training workshop on “Cyber Security” was organized by Department of Computer Systems 

Engineering in collaboration with ACM MUET student chapter. The event was specially designed for 

Engineering Students / Professionals to enhance their knowledge and hands on practice in cyber security 

techniques. Thirty undergraduate and postgraduate students of MUET and outside attended the workshop. 

The inauguration ceremony was held on 21
st

 September 2016 at Video Conferencing Hall, Mehran University 

of Engineering & Technology, Jamshoro. Engr. Farooq-e-Azam Baloch, IT executive, PSO Pakistan and Engr. 

Romina Farooq, PPL Pakistan were Guest Speakers of the event. Dr Sheeraz Memon, Chairman, Department of 

computer system engineering, gave the overview of the workshop, He said that the current market job trends 

are changing and the students have to identify what are the current market needs and have to prepare 

themselves accordingly.  Cyber security managers has recently emerged as the highly demanding job role  

amongst IT industry jobs. The Dean Faculty of Electrical, Electronics & Computer Engineering, Prof. Dr. 

Bhawani Shankar Chowdhry presided over the ceremony. Welcoming the guests Dr Shankar said such events 

are very beneficial for the students and the students should take a maximum benefit from such events. The 

dean presented the cultural souvenirs & Shields to Guest Speakers. Following were the workshop contents. 

Workshop Contents: 

• Cyber Security as Career. 

• Hacking. 

• Basics of Internet, Networking & Hacking. 

• Information gathering by Hackers (How to protect your information?). 

• Desktop/PC Security, Antivirus & IDS (Practical). 

• Web & Email Security 

• Wireless Security. 

• Passwords Security. 

• Social Media Security. 

• Cyber Abuse. 

 

Concluding ceremony was held on 22
nd

 September 2016 at Department of Computer Systems Engineering, 

Mehran University of Engineering & Technology Jamshoro. Prof. Dr. Sheeraz Memon, Chairman Department 

of Computer Systems Engineering distributed certificates among the participants and had given vote of thanks 

to all participants & Guest Speakers.  

  



Few Glimpses of Cyber Security Event: 

 

 

 


